
From: JJ Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 3:10 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: Three year energy efficiency plan 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Thank you for the reply. I have searched and found that the docket is DE 23-068  

From: JJ Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 2:02 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Three year energy efficiency plan  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 

Commissioners,   

I urge you to approve the plan put forward but our utility companies and other stakeholders to move 
our electric grid in NH in the right direction. Our tourist economy will soon be trying to meet the 
demand of more EVs coming to use more chargers at the same time that more and more customers will 
be heating primarily with electric heat pumps. In the near term, we can only be ready for the 
accelerating pace of change by having robust efficiency plans in place.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Jennifer Smith 

Member of the Pembroke Energy Advisory Committee  
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